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Infused with a renewed vitality and the intent to be a more active leader and partner in Portland’s
cultural community, Museum of Contemporary Craft has seized the opportunity to become part 
of a vital new arts destination being developed by arts patron Jim Winkler in downtown Portland. 
Designed by Portland-based Richard Brown Architects and Forsgren Design Studio, the Museum will 
occupy 15,000 square feet on the corner of Northwest 8th Avenue and Davis Street. As the anchor 
tenant of this consortium dubbed the DeSoto project – a reference to the site’s past as a car dealership 
that is still acknowledged on the historic building’s south façade – Museum of Contemporary Craft 
will be joined by Augen Gallery, Froelick Gallery, Blue Sky Gallery and Charles Hartman Fine Art.

Poised on the scenic, tree-lined North Park Blocks, the project promises to bridge the bustling Pearl 
District with new activity emerging in Oldtown/Chinatown. This new arts destination will link an 
active corridor along Davis Street that includes the Weiden + Kennedy building designed by Brad 
Cloepfi l, Portland Center Stage’s Gerding Theater at the Armory, Portland Art Center and the White 
Stag building now being developed by University of Oregon. The Museum of Contemporary Craft 
will be within a few short blocks of the Regional Arts & Culture Council, several contemporary art 
galleries along Ninth Avenue, the world-famous Powell’s Books, Portland Classical Chinese Garden, 
and numerous hotels, restaurants, cafes, music venues and independent retailers. The new Museum 
of Contemporary Craft could not be more eager to re-open in its new neighborhood – an incredible 
opportunity to make a contribution to Portland’s vibrant cultural landscape.

Approximately 80% of the $6.5 million capital campaign goal has been raised to date. In addition to 
important contributions by individual donors, Museum of Contemporary Craft is thrilled and honored 
to announce the generous contributions of the following foundations and corporations:

Meyer Memorial Trust $300,000 Harold & Arlene Schnitzer CARE Foundation $150,000
Paul G. Allen Family Foundations $300,000 The Standard $60,000
M. J. Murdock Charitable Trust $300,000 Henry Lea Hillman Jr. Foundation $60,000
Collins Foundation $250,000 Spirit Mountain Community Fund $50,000
James F. and Marion L. Miller Foundation $220,000 Portland General Electric Foundation $40,000

With each gift, Museum of Contemporary Craft moves closer to realizing its ambitious vision that 
will debut with a Grand Re-opening on July 22, 2007. For more information about this campaign, or 
details on how to directly contribute to its success, please contact:

Duncan Rotch, Director of Development, drotch@contemporarycrafts.org, 503.223.2654 ext 230 

mailing address through july 1, 2007
3934 Southwest Corbett Avenue | Portland, Oregon 97239

mailing address after july 1, 2007
724 Northwest Davis Street | Portland, Oregon 97209
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Contact: Wendy Miller, Director of Communications
503.223.2654 ext 225
wendy@contemporarycrafts.org
Portland, Oregon

$6.5 Million Capital Campaign Continues to Build Momentum as
Museum of Contemporary Craft Prepares for its Grand Re-opening July 22, 2007


